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OCTOBER 1:
Neighborhood Wide 
Yard Sale

OCTOBER 15:
Halloween Extravaganza

HOA MANAGER

Amanda Miller
amiller@Lowdernewhomes.com

334-300-5325
 

Call to schedule an appointment,
Monday-Friday

 
There is now a form that

needs to be submitted for
Pavilion Reservations.

 

Visit the website & select the 

Park/Pavilion tab. 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

IMPORTANT NUMBERS
 

Animal Control/Humane 
Society & Shelter

334-409-0622
 

Montgomery Police Department
 Non-Emergency

334-625-2651
 

Sanitation Department
 for Trash Pickup

334-625-2753

PAVILION RESERVATIONS



Please remember to pull your can up to your home
and stored out of sight in a timely manner.

From the Covenants:
Paragraph 24. ACCUMULATION OF REFUSE:
If trash or other refuse is to be disposed of by being
picked up and carried away on a regular and
recurring basis, containers must only be placed in the
open on any day that a normal pick up is to be made,
at such place on the property to provide access to
persons making such pick up. At all other times such
containers shall be stored in such manner so that
they cannot be seen from adjacent and surrounding
property.

Your mailbox is the first visual
representation of your home. Show pride in
your home by ensuring that your mailbox is
fresh looking, bolted properly, and has a
door in working order. 
If you need to update your mailbox, here are
three (3) local business contacts:

-Tip Top Mailbox, Joy & Robert, 334-833-2223
or 334-669-2262
-Doyle Bingham, 334-799-1018
-Imperial Mailbox Systems, 334-285-6601



NEIGHBORHOOD WIDE YARD SALE

HALLOWEEN EXTRAVAGANZA 

Saturday, October 1     
 7am-11am

 
You do not have to register 

to participate. 
HOA will advertise in 

the local paper.

Bring your own pumpkin, or paint one of ours
Make sure you wear something that a little
paint won't damage
While supplies last

Join us Saturday, October 15
10AM-1PM

 
Bouncy Houses, Pizza &
Pumpkin Painting, All Ages Welcome



Please remember to bag your
grass clippings and place
them on the curb on your

trash day. Do not blow grass
clippings into the street. It is

not only against the covenants,
but it is also harmful and

damaging to the storm water
drainage system. 

Weather in Alabama 
can be unpredictable. 

We may see rain every day 
for weeks at a time. 

This can make it harder 
to mow your lawn, but it's the
perfect time to trim those

bushes and trees, as well as
provide regular maintenance

to your flowers beds.


